
  

 

 

 

April 26, 2024 

Public Notification of Grant Application 

Dear Sutter Creek City Council, City Manager DuBois and Citizens of Sutter Creek, 

This memo makes public notification that on behalf of the City of Sutter Creek, and with the approval of 

City Manager DuBois, I have submitted an application with the US Department of Agriculture (USDA) for 

grant funds. 

Under the Community Facilities Loan and Grants program, and the Catalog of Federal Domestic 

Assistance (CDFA) 10.766, if approved, Sutter Creek would receive 55% funding for a patrol vehicle and 

the necessary outfitting.  The City would be responsible for the other 45% of the purchase price and 

outfitting costs. 

Currently, the purchase of a 2024 Ford Explorer is $50,800.  The subsequent outfitting costs are 

approximately $26,000.  

Respectfully Submitted, 

Jim O’Connell  

 
Jim O’Connell 
Chief of Police 
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 


